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Italian Sustain to Turkish Medical Association 

Anaao Assomed, Aaroi-Emac and Snr, most representative Italian trade unions for 

public healthcare sector, express their grave concerns regarding the current campaign 

against the Turkish Medical Association (TMA). The strategy of arrest and intimidation 

further to its press release of 24 January 2018 stressing that war is a public health con-

cern is a gross violation of international human rights norms, particularly rights to free-

dom of expression and opinion as stated in the United Nations Universal Declaration of 

Human Rights of 1948 and in the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights 

that Turkey ratified in 2003, thereby consenting to be bound by its provisions. 

  

As a consequence, Anaao Assomed, Aaroi-Emac and Snr call on to release immedi-

ately the physicians’ leaders of the Turkish Medical Association and to put an immedi-

ate end to all acts of harassment and intimidation, including at the judicial level, against 

the Turkish Medical Association. 

 

Anaao Assomed, Aaroi-Emac and Snr advocate for the full respect of Turkey’s humani-

tarian and human rights obligations, including the right to health, freedom of associa-

tion and expression. 

 

Anaao Assomed, Aaroi-Emac and Snr fully support Turkish colleagues in their public 

statement that war is a public health problem and all the necessary action of solidarity 

will be taken by our organization to support Turkish doctors and Turkish Medical Asso-

ciation. 

 

Costantino Troise ANAAO ASSOMED 

Alessandro Vergallo AAROI-EMAC 

Corrado Bibbolino SNR 


